
 

 
APPLICATION FOR SUCCESSOR GUARDIAN 

 
If there is an emergent immediate need for the appointment of a successor guardian, please 
notify the court upon filing the application.  The court will determine if an immediate need 
exists. 

If there is not an immediate need, the court requires the following:  appointment of an ad 
litem, citation posting, personal service to the ward, and a hearing on the application.  Please 
keep in mind, the applicant must complete the JBCC requirements before the hearing.   


